
	
	 The	JCS	Community	Service	Club	is	

collecting	very	gently	used	or	new	
jeans,	sweatshirts,	and	raincoats	for	

children	at	the	Casa	Shalom	
Orphanage	in	Guatemala.		Only	
children’s	sizes	are	needed.		

	
	

		January	5-29,	2021 
	

	

	

Bring	donations	to	Rooms	101,	201,	218	
or	to	the	front	office.	

	
The	items	will	be	shipped	to	Casa	Shalom	at	the	beginning	of	
February.		If	possible,	please	donate	$1	for	every	item	donated	

to	help	with	the	shipping	costs.	
Our	connection	with	Casa	Shalom	is	through	Harper	Severance	

a	JCS	c/o	2012	Alum.	
	

If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	Brenda	Eve	at	beve@jupiterchristian.org,	or	
MaryKay	Hagenbuch	at	mhagenbuch@Jupiterchristian.org,	or	Diana	Williams	at	

dwilliams@jupiterchristian.org.	


